
Horsefair Play Area 

Refurbishment 
12th August 2022 

 

We are pleased to confirm, following unexpected delays, we had a 

pre-installation site meeting this morning with Kompan and their 

Installation Team.  

The confirmed start date to upgrade the Horsefair Play Area is 

Tuesday 30th August and the installation will take 4 weeks. 

Notices will be placed on the Horsefair Railings early next week 

showing site plan and the new equipment to be installed. 

Once installation has been complete and the post inspection has 

taken place there will be an Official Opening mid-October, we will 

keep you updated of dates during the upgrade.  If you have any 

questions, we have placed contact details at the end of this 

Notice. 

We thank you all for being so patient and hope you are as excited 

as we are to see the upgraded Horsefair Play Area our children 

deserve. 

 

Penkridge Parish Council 

Tel:  01785 714157    Email:  clerk@penkpc.co.uk 


